neLink

Communications, Inc.

RECEIVEB*DDCKE TING Dyy

WL 28 py g,

PUCO

January 23, 2002

Pubtic Utilities Commission of Ohio Regular Mail
Attention: Docketing Division

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  OneLink Communications, Inc.
563 Registration Form
Case No. 02-60-CT-RRJ

Dear Comrmissioner:

Thank you for notifying Onelink of the Commission's review of its policy concerning
switchless rebiller relief from jurisdiction in Ohio. As a result of your call, OneLink
Communications, Inc. respectfully requests withdrawal of its 563 Registration Form, submitted

on January 3, 2002,
OnelLink wilt submit a new registration request as an IXC.

Sincerely,

Hunll

J.P. Pannell
Regulatory Administrator
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